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Digitized from Box 5 of the Ron Nessen Papers at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

RON --

You will want to write thank-you and farewell letters to these members of
your staff:

Press Office:

John Carlson
Larry Speakes
Bill Roberts
Margaret Earl
Thym Smith
Mary Bourke
Jan Barbieri
Connie Thumma
Carol Montague
Gay Pirozzi
Gail Campbell
Connie Gerrard

Jim Shuman
Kathy Tucker

Pat Strunk
Catherine Cammermeyer (Dear Kit)
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Press Advance Office:

Doug Blaser

Joy Chiles

Nancy Carlson

Jim Hunter

Jack LaCovey
Dorrance Smith
Hugh O'Neill

Dave Frederickson
Steve Studdert

Dave Wendell
Anne Grier
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News Summary Office:

v Agnes Waldron:
v Melanie Berney
s Rex Marshall







How about the President Ford Committee?

Bill Greener v~
Pete Teeley
Pat Coyle
Ron Weber v

You might also want to write ''it's been nice to work with you letters' to
the senior staff people.........

connie
















































December 9, 1976

Dear Hs. PFenard:

I want you to know how much I appreciate the help
you provided to the ¥hite House to make FPresident
Ford's visit to Livenia, #Hichigan on Noveober 1
run smoothly.

Presidential visits, and the press arrancesents
for them, are encraously complex. Hany people
must contribute to make them successful. I want
you to kpow that your contribution did not go
unnoticed.

e look forward to calling on you at some future |
date to aaain contribute your knowledge and skills
to the thite Bouse effort.

Sincerely,

Ron Nessen
Press Secretary
to the President

¥s, ¥Vendy Menard
1401 East Ralasazco, 326
Lansing, Richigan 48912
































































































































































































SPAN AM William T. Seawell

Chairman of the Board

December 02, 1976

Mr. Ron Nessen

Press Secretary to the President
The White House

Washington, D, C.

Dear Mr. Nessen:

It was good of you to take the time to let me per-
sonally know that the Pan Am people who served
in conjunction with the White House press charter
during the recent campaign did so well.

Your letter makes me proud of them and pleased

to be part of the Pan Am team, It will be a pleasure
to let all know of your and my appreciation for a

job obviously well done.

Sincerely,

Ny A,
%g/(u:\ O

Pan American World Airways, Inc., Pan Am Building, New York, New York 10017


















December 14, 1976

Dear Bobs

I want to tell you how much I appreciate your thoughtfulness in writing
to me and in exprossiag such kind words about our relationsip over
the past several monthe.

The Ford-Dole ticket made a tzemendous, almost unbelievable, come-
back. We slmost made it. We should have made it. And as the
months and years go by 1 believe a majority of the American poople
will come to regrot that wo did not make it. Cf course, there is always
19801}

Perbaps mere than any member of the President's team, you have been
the victim of & wrongful characterization by the press. It has been

my privilege t0 get to know you on a personal basis and to resline

what a different peraon you are than the one depicted on television
and ia the newspapers.

1 look forward to the future, to & continued friendship with Beb Dole
{n the fulure, &nd to playing whatever part ] can ia the revival and
future succeoss of the Republican party.

Cindy aske that I express to you and Elisabeth her vory bett wishes
for this holiday season and for continued succese in the future.

Sinceraly,

Ron Nessen
‘Pross Secretary
to the President

The Honorable Bob Dole
Heijadfiatessianatosio













































December 15, 1976 |

Dear Stefs

I wantk to tell you how much I appreciate your dedication and hard
work at the White House.

Your efforts made an important contribution to President Ford's :
accomplishments. I know that the many talents you brought to your
White House dutiss will lead you to even greater successes ia the
future.

Best wishes for the holiday season,

Sincerely,

ERon Nessen
Prass Secretary -
to the President

Mr. Stefan Halper
202 High Street
Alexandria, Va. 22302

, RN/mcb






THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

NOTE FOR:

FROM: RON NESSEN
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%NMO Pan American World Airways, Inc.

1801 K Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20006

December 15, 1976

Mr. Ron Nessen

Press Secretary to the President
The White House

Washington, D. C.

Dear Ron:

Just a few lines to thank you sincerely for taking the
time, from what I know is a busy schedule, to write.

Mr. Seawell has shared with us your most kind comments
and I can assure you that they were most appreciated by all
of us.

I know I speak for all of us at Pan Am when I say
"Thank you" to all of you who allowed us to share so many
pleasant miles with you. It was an experience we will not
forget.

Sincerely,

4

JPM:11lm









December 29, 1976

Dear Connle:

It is difficult to find the exact words to express the gratitude I feel
toward you for the great help, ¢ommon sense advice, loyalty, hard
work and frieandshlp you have offered me during this past two and a
half years.

It is hard to imagine how 1 could have survived in these difficult cir-
cumstances without you close at hand.

I believe Jody Powell and President-elect Carter have shown extremely
good judgment in declding that you should stay at the White House,
Nevertheless, if or when [ take & job which allows me to bire the very
best assistant I know of, I will be back tryiag to lure you awayl

Connie, we were {riends a long time before we were associates in the
White House Press Office, snd I certalnly look forward to continuing

this friendahip after I leave the White House. You are one of the very
special people in the world, and it is my honor and privilege to know

. Yﬂﬂ.

I want to send you my very best personal wishes for the success and
happiness you deserve.

Sincerely,

Ron Nessen
Preass Secretary
to the President

s, Constance Cerrard
417 Firvst Street, 5. E.
Washington, D.C. 20003

RN/jb -
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Detember 30, 1976

Desar Johns

One of the real accomplishments of President Ford duriag his two
and a half years in tha White House wae the restoration of a healthy
relationzhip of trust and friendship between the Presidency and

the presa.

I want you to know that I truly believe that you played a major zole in
the success of the Press Office and of Presidant Ford's relations with
the press during this past two and a half years. You brought to your
difficult job an unfaillng dedication, total loyslty, 2 keen iatelligence
and an iastinct for doing the right thing and, of course, a capacity for
hard work without complaint, .

As you know, I have had my problems in dealing with the White House
press corps. DBut your good advice snd friendship have helped me to
overeome some of these dllficulties. In fact, I fesl lucky that some of
your good image with the preas has rubbed off on mel

I'm sure that the same qualities which you brought to your service to
President Ford will assure that you will enjoy the great success you
deserve In the years shead, I look forward to continuing our associa-
tion and friendshilp ia the future.

I want to sond you my very best wishes and appreication for all you
have done for President Ford, for me and for the White House Press
Office.

Sincerely,

Ron Nessen
Press Secretary
to the President

My, John Carlson

4504 Maxfield Drive
Annandale, Wirginla 22003
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